
Welcome back to Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School and
if you are new to our school, Welcome!
We’ve had such a fantastic start to the new school year!
It has been wonderful to see our halls and classrooms
filled with the buzz of learning and laughter again. It's
clear that everyone is happy to be back and
reconnecting with friends. A big thank you to all our
families for helping to make the return so smooth and
successful.
A special welcome to our new Reception cohort - we are
all really excited to have you in your classroom!
We have a very busy and exciting term ahead. Our school
calendar is packed with events, including special
assemblies and open classrooms, parents evening, and
trips. Please take a moment to check the school calendar
to the left so you don't miss out on any of the upcoming
fun - and we will be adding lots of other events in so keep
checking!
We are looking forward to a great term of learning and
friendship together!

Calendar
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Dear families,

Have a great weekend,
Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Mr Farmer's message

Church Links
All Saints Church Lydiard Millicent meets
Sundays 10.30am:
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time for
worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

12/9/2025 - Stay and Play for
prospective pupils (2pm)
15/9/2025 - Stay and Play for
prospective pupils (2pm)
2/10/2025 - Poetry Cafe - Details to
follow
6/10/2025 - Y6 residential to PGL
Liddington (All week)
6/10/2025 - Reception Open
classroom - Details to follow
13/10/2025 - Individual school photos
14/10/2025 - Parents evening
16/10/2025 - Parents evening

2025-2026 Term 1

To ensure the safety of all
people on our school site please
DO NOT ride bikes or E-scooters

anywhere on our school site
including the car park.

Thank you



Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School
The Butts, 
Lydiard Millicent,
Swindon, 
SN5 3LR
01793 770571

admin@lydiardmillicent.bluekitetrust.org

Happy Birthday to:

Contact us:

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR
NON-UNIFORM ON THE

FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF YOUR
BIRTHDAY!

Shree   Hazel
Charlie   Oak
Noah    Hazel

This term’s value: Generosity

Focus on: Attendance

G - Giving something we value to someone else
E - Encouraging the best in each other
N - Never selfish
E -Enjoying helping others
R - Raising support for a good cause
O - Offering what we can
S - Sharing our time and talents
I - Inviting someone to join in
T - Taking care of God’s creation for future generations
Y - You first, me last

Regular attendance is fundamental to our pupils' academic
progress and overall development. It ensures continuity in

learning, fosters strong relationships with peers and
teachers, and instils a sense of responsibility. We

understand that occasional absences are unavoidable, but
we urge you to prioritise your child's attendance whenever
possible. By working together to maintain high attendance

rates, we can provide the best possible educational
experience for our pupils and set them up for future success.

HOT CHOCOLATE IS CHANGING
We were really excited to let the

children know today in Collective
Worship that Hot Chocolate is
changing. From next week it is

changing to Lunch with the Head. Every
Thursdays Lunchtime the children with
golden lanyards will come and have

lunch with Mr Farmer on a special
round table in the hall. There will still be
special drinks available for those that
wish to have one like chocolate milk

and strawberry milk!

tel:01793770571
mailto:admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

